
We start a new month and all I 

can say is “Thank You” to eve-

ryone for all your help.  Your 

new officers have done a fantas-

tic job.  Perhaps the biggest 

change has been 

the addition of the 

Membership Di-

rector's position.  

Mel has gone the 

extra mile to get all 

those orange cards 

in your hands.  I 

would also like to 

make a special 

WELCOME to the 

11 NEW members who have 

joined our club in the last 

month.  Our new members are;  

Jeff Hopkins, the Mark Rinker fam-

ily,  The Travis Opsal family,  the 

Nellis Kosenburg family,  the Patrick 

Miller family,  the John Swann fam-

ily,  Mark Seabern,  Kevin Harris,  

Michael Bean,  the 

Mark Mickle fam-

ily and the Brian 

Halvorson family. 

We hope to see all 

of you at our 

events and if you 

have a little spare 

time please come 

on out and  give us 

a hand.  Again,  

welcome to Cheyenne Field Archers. 

Bob Day 

 

A word from your President 

Board Meeting 

The regular meeting of the Cheyenne Field Archers was 

called to order at 7:00 pm on February  1, 2010 at the CFA 

Range by Bob Day. 

 

Meeting Minutes & Treasurers Report 
The Minutes and treasurers report of the  previous meet-
ing were read and approved.   
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Calendar 
 

LEAGUES 

Sunday Targets 4:00 pm 

Tuesday 3-D 7:00 pm 

 
JOAD 

Saturday @ 9:00 am 

 
WORK PARTY 

TBA 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Blueface tournament 

Feb 21st 

Triple Crown Leg II 

Feb 26-27th 

Blue Face State 

March 6-7th 

Thermopolis 

Have Bow, Will Go!! 
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2010 
Club Officers 

 
President 

Bob Day 

 
Vice President 

 Bob Graham 

 
Secretary 

Larry Kidwell 
 

Treasurer 
Mary Jo Day 

 
Board Members 

Matt Rusk 

Mike Lancaster 

Al Tharp 

Troy Krawiec  

Alt-Renée Krawiec 

Timer 

Thanks to Mike, Ted and 

Diane for getting the timer 

and thanks to Dan for 

building box.. 

 

Blue Face Shoot Feb 
21st 

If you would like to volun-

teer for this shoot please 

call  

Bob Day. 

 

Line Judge Stand 

Thank to Bob Graham, Roger Van Hatten and 

Wyoming Steel in welding the line judge stand for 

New Business 

the state Vegas shoot 

Answering Machine 
Thanks to Ted Walton for answering ma-
chine 

Second round of Triple 
Crown 

If you would like to volunteer for the 

Triple Crown shoot contact Bob 

Day.  

 

Coat Donation for BOW  

It was approved for the club to donate a coat to Bow 

Hunters of Wyoming 

Old Business 

Bow Press  

Thanks goes to Neil Perkins for 

purchasing the Bow press and to 

Al Tharp for installing  

Range Floor 

Range Floor (Mac Wilson) – Mac 

has been working with Kwal on a 

proposal for a new range floor. He 

also has someone to paint the 

strips..  

Target Holders 
 
Thanks to Mike Hoover for the idea 

of the target holders and Bob Day for 

Building. 

Shirts & Hats 

Club Shirts & Hats (Robert Day) – The 

club has purchased more hats and shirts to 

sell at our events.   

 

Women's Toilet 
 
The Toilet in women bathroom has been 

replaced thanks to Al Tharp for installing 

and Bob Day for assisting. 

 

Club Trailer 
 
The purchase of the club trailer was 

discussed. 
 
JOAD 
 
The JOAD contract has signed for the 

new year.   
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR — 
 
 Blue Face Shoot -  Feb 21 
 Triple Crown -  February 27, March 27 
 Blue Face State March 6 and 7th in Thermopolis 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

The card reader has been changed out get your membership renewed ASAP to get your  

new cards. 

 

Electronic Newsletter – Thanks for  everyone who has signed up to receive the newsletter via 

email we are at 50 plus addresses.  This has saved the club quite a bit of money if you would 

like you email added to the list send Larry a email at.  

txwyo@bresnan.net 

 

JOAD will be serving food at all of the MAJOR CFA events (except Bowhunters Weekend 

and the Blueface tournament) for the rest of the year.   

Miscellaneous 



P.O. Box 20790 

Cheyenne, WY 82003 

Phone: 307-638-9951 

We are on the web! 

www.cheyennefieldarchers.com 

Cheyenne Field Archers 

Next Board meeting 
March 1st, 7:00 pm 


